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Pavement Repair, As Per Plan notes on pg. 3 shows 400 SQ. YD. has been carried to the General Summary, but the proposal 
   shows CY as the unit of measure, which unit of measure is correct?  

Question Submitted: 1/21/2009 1Question Number:

PG. 4 of the plans show 200 CY of 253 pavement repair.  Can the Dept. breakdown the quantity by location so we can bid 
accordingly?  Please respond by addendum since pre-bid questions are not considered part of the contract documents.   

Question Submitted: 1/21/2009

All Item 253 repairs are to be performed on SR-87.

2Question Number:

On plan sheet 5, maintenance of traffic note III-4,the note states that I-271 express lanes may all be closed according to 
Permitted Lane Closure Times. Plan sheet 6, Schedule of Through Lanes Maintained directs to the web site for the lane closure 
list. The web site states no two lane closures permitted. Does the plan note apply?

Question Submitted: 1/21/2009

The note on plan sheet 5 gives the contractor the option of closing one lane of the express lanes "or close the entire 

express lanes within these same time limitations" which correspond to the one lane closure times permitted on the 

Permitted Lane Closure Times note.

3Question Number:

Ref #11 EBS file & Plan page 7A show quantity as 400 CY. Plan page 3 has quantity as 400 SY being used for average 40 x 4 
  repairs on 271 express lanes. By using EBS & Page 7A = approximately 400 repairsUsing plan page 3 = Approximately 23 

  repairsWhich is correct?

Question Submitted: 1/22/2009 4Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


